MARSHALL COUNTY PERSONNEL BOARD MEETING MINUTES
March 13, 2017

The regular monthly meeting of the Marshali County Personnel Board scheduled to be
held on March 13, 2017 in the Commission Chambers of the Marshall County
Courthouse in Guntersville, Alabama was not held. The next scheduled meeting will be
held on April 10, 2017 at 6:15 pm.
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